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Covid 19 

Covid remains a very large presence within the school and we 
are working hard within the guidelines and information from 

the government which is ever changing. 

We have started sending out a weekly newsletter on a Monday 
which will outline any changes or information which is useful 
for families and the school. If we recommend a test, this is for 

good reason please support us in this.   

Please read this every week.  

 

 

  

Parent and carers survey  

Next week will be sending out an online survey for you to complete about your experiences with school. This information 
is very important to us and we use it to drive forward developmental change, celebrate success and ensure that things that 
work well for families still happen. It is incredibly important that you complete this when you receive it.  

 

Another great but busy week 
in school this week. 

The children have been 
working so hard as have the 
staff.  

Covid is certainly still a feature 
of our daily school life and we 
are working hard to make sure 
the best experience for all 
despite the difficulties we face.   

Developing Church Links  

We are always looking to further our links with our village 
churches and other religious places of worship in our locality. Next 
week Mrs Jones and Mrs Brown will be meeting with Reverend Cat 

and Reverend Elspeth to see how we can work together.  

Oxenhope’s Big Read 

As you know we really value the skill of reading across school. 
Next week we will be launching Oxenhope’s Big Read day on 
Friday. There will be lots more information coming out early 

next week.  

 

A message from Mrs Jones 

Uniform  

Please make sure your child has the 
correct uniform on each day. If you are 
finding paying for uniform challenging, 
please contact the office. We will be 
talking to the children about wearing the 
right school uniform. To check the uniform 
please click the link to our Parent’s 
Survival Guide: 

https://www.oxenhopeprimary.org.uk/pare
nts/parents-survival-guide/  

Lockdown Practise  

This will now be on Wednesday 19th January  
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